



My dear Sir Arthur:

Mr. C.W. Stanley, who is a member of the Rhodes Scholarship Selection Committee, has written me the attached letter relative to an ornithological collection belonging to Mr. Anderson, Chaudiere Basin. I do not presume that it has ever been the policy of the University to purchase these collections but perhaps you will desire to have the head of the Natural History Department communicate with Mr. Stanley.

Yours verf truly

Sir Arthur Currie, K.C.B., LL.D.,

McGill University, To. Prof. Willey, What do you arvise say one mressly? antouris 23/3/